CORRESPONDENCE
9/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06421-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 9:08 AM

To: ‘michael.o@verizon.net'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, John ODonnell

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: michael.o@everyactioncustom.com <michael.o@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 11:41 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

For both environmental and economic reasons | support Florida's net metering law. The citizens of Florida approved an
amendment in favor of net metering and rejected the power companies proposal. As a result, thousands of new jobs
were created in the solar industry here in Florida.

| strongly support keeping net metering as it is now.

Sincerely,

John ODonnell
349 Scott Ave Sarasota, FL 34243-1922





